
  

 

 

Celebrating 
Birthdays In 
October 

• 4th: Frank H 

• 8th: Joe P 

• 30th: John W 

  

The Benefits of Stretching   
Although strength training and cardiovascular activity are incredibly important at 
any age, it may be stretching & flexibility exercises that are the most important 
for our senior residents.  As we age muscles lose their elasticity becoming more 
rigid and less flexible.  This age-related decline can cause pain, stiffness and 
decreased range of motion in many of the body’s most used joints.  Regular 
stretching can help improve movement and posture, alleviate muscle tension 
and soreness, reduce the risk of injury and help to maintain overall 
independence. 

Waltonwood will resume transportation for medical 
appointments on Wednesdays, and Thursdays. Please notify 
the Concierge of your appointment as far in advance as 
possible with the time, date and location. After reservations are 
made, each resident will be advised of a departure time within 
24 hours prior to each appointment. Appointments will be 
scheduled between the hours of 8:30 am and 3:30 pm. 
Residents must wear a mask at all times and they must sanitize 
their hands pre and post transportation. 
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UPCOMING EVENTS HIGHLIGHT 

Happy October! 

 

Its very hard to believe that we are now in the Fall season.  2020 has been 

an interesting year to say the least.  As we are currently still in the midst of 

a pandemic, we must continue our restrictions with the safety of staff and 

residents a priority.  We have now opened up limited visitation, dining, and 

activities which has improved the moral of our residents (and staff).  We will 

continue to follow recommendations from the CDC and NC Department of 

Health and Human Services for the reopening of the community with the 

safety of the residents in mind. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jeff Plummer 

Senior Executive Director 

 


